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Ulnlversttp of Toronto
TORONTO, CANADA

DEPARTMENT OF PHYSICS

Toronto, November 27, 1920.

Dear Sir Arthur,

I am enclosing herewith some notices regarding a

Conference in Physics which we propose holding in Toronto

We feel that this Conference may be of
aas
m in January next. 

special interest to the members of your staff in Physics, and 

I should be very glad if you could see your way clear to 

make the necessary arrangements to allow one or more members
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I: of your staff to attend the Conference.

I believe it is going to be a great success- 

it is going to help us, and I feel sure it will be helpful to 

physicists generally.

I know ”3
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s With kindest regards,
If: I am,

Yours sincerely.
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Sir Arthur Currie, 
Principal,

McGill University,
Montreal.
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